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Ongoing professional development is critical to sustaining a knowledgeable and 
current professional staff. In accordance with the New Hampshire Code of 
Administrative Rules, Part Ed 512, the Milford School District shall maintain a 
Professional Development Committee whose purpose is to develop and monitor the 
Professional Development Master Plan, under the direction of the Superintendent of 
Schools. 
 
The purpose of the Professional Development Master Plan is to provide the faculty 
and staff of the Milford School District with tools to: 

1. Guide educators in identifying and implementing meaningful activities that 
contribute to student achievement and improved teaching and learning in 
coordination 
with District goals and, 

2. Guide educators in meeting individual credentialing requirements that contribute 
to overall educational improvement within the District. 
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